
Marin Conservation League 

North Marin Unit 

Draft Meeting Notes 

December 9, 2010 

 

The meeting was called to order at the home of Susan and Brian Stompe.  Attending were Clint 

Kellner, Eleanor Sluis, Rick and Dee Fraites, Carole Dillon Knutson,  Barbara and Bernie 

Meyers, Edith Piltch, Pat U’Ren, Frank U’Ren, Don Wilhelm, Gail Wilhelm, Dorothy and Josh 

Thomas and Susan Stompe.   

 

Announcements:  Harry Moore IVC bench dedication is 12/14 at IVC; next Housing meeting is 

Jan. 12 

 

Minutes:  The notes of the Nov. 11  meeting were approved as distributed. 

 

North Coast Rail Authority: Bernie reported that SMART wants $12 million from NCRA, but 

is not likely to get it.  He may have a more specific report on NCRA at the next meeting. 

 

Transportation issues: Don reported that there may be a revision of  SMART projections. He 

also brought up that there is an online petition to call for a re-vote of SMART.  As noted from 

the letters to the editor there is a lot of concern about SMART. 

 

The City Manager will join us for a conversation at our January meeting, Jan. 31 

 

The meeting adjourned for a sumptuous potluck feast. 

 

Notes by S. Stompe 

 


